Town of Cleveland 
Marathon County, Wisconsin



Special Board Meeting
Thursday September 27, 2018
Town Hall Building


Chairman Kurt Jochimsen called the meeting to order at 7:00pm.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.
Clerk Tanya Holcomb verified that all open meeting requirements had been satisfied.

Roll Call:  Chairman, Kurt Jochimsen; Supervisors Leonard Austin and Paul Drexler; Clerk, Tanya Holcomb;  Roads Supervisor Luke Serwe and former Roads Supervisor Bruce Hughes were in attendance.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The bridge inspection report received from KBIS (contractor for Marathon County) was reviewed in detail.  Roads Supervisor Serwe will address all maintenance issues and note the corrections on the bridge report.  There were no major issues noted.  It was decided that the township did not need to apply for county or state aid for bridges and culverts.

A general discussion related to the budget was had.  Clerk Holcomb notified the board of the new levy limit based upon the normal calculation from the Department of Revenue.  The board discussed a few budgetary items that should be added to the budget for 2019, but nothing significant.  A draft version of the budget will be available for discussion in the regular October board meeting.

A general discussion related to the potential website for the township was had.  Clerk Holcomb showed the board members several websites of municipalities in the State of Wisconsin.  A discussion related to the benefits of a website was had.  A vote will be taken at the next regular board meeting in October.

A brief insurance renewal update was provided by Clerk Holcomb.

Motion to adjourn by Austin/Drexler at 8:30pm.  Motion Carried.

Submitted by:
Tanya Holcomb, Clerk on October 2, 2018

Next Meeting October 9, 2018
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